
Cairns South Medicare 
Urgent Care Clinic ​
Open day breakfast for Healthcare Providers​
FACILITIES TOUR | INFORMATION SESSION | Q&A

You’re invited!
You’re invited to an Open Day Breakfast at the Cairns South Medicare Urgent 
Care Clinic, hosted by Northern Queensland Primary Health Network (NQPHN) in 
collaboration with the clinic team. A free breakfast will be provided.

What to expect on the day
Join us for an informative session where you will:

»	 tour the clinic and imaging facilities

»	 discover the comprehensive services offered, including imaging capabilities

»	 provide input into referral pathways between GPs, allied health professionals, 
and the clinic

»	 gain insights into the operations and typical patient presentations at the clinic

»	 network with fellow healthcare professionals and clinic staff.

Who is the Open Day Breakfast for?
This event is tailored for healthcare professionals seeking to enhance their 
understanding of Medicare Urgent Care Clinic services and improve referral 
pathways. We invite the following groups to join us:

»	 general practitioners

»	 practice managers

»	 practice staff

»	 clinicians

»	 allied health professionals

»	 hospital and health service workers

»	 nurses

»	 Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health workers

»	 QAS personnel

DATE

Friday 6 December 2024

TIME

7am - 7.45am

WHERE

Cairns South Medicare Urgent 
Care Clinic
5b Walker Rd, Edmonton

REGISTER ONLINE

RSVP by Monday 2 December 
via https://forms.office.com/r/
TySmcmqe7Q​ 
or scan the QR code

*Limited places available, please 
register to confirm your attendance 

Light refreshments will be provided.

Learn more about the  
Medicare Urgent Care Clinic at  
nqphn.com.au/MedicareUCC

For more information, contact:​
NQPHN Health Priorities Team​
p: 4796 0423 ​
e: healthpriorities@nqphn.com.au

Cairns South Medicare 
Urgent Care Clinic
p: 4015 2987
cairnsurgentcare.com.au


